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The Ngāti Moki Trophy, inaugurated in 2008 
as a gift from Te Taumutu Rūnanga to Lincoln 
University, is awarded each year to a person 
who has shown considerable leadership 
and commitment to Māori development and 
advancement at Lincoln University. 

Senior Lecturer in Māori Studies at Lincoln 
University, Dr Lloyd Carpenter, has demonstrated 
that commitment. 

Dr Carpenter works to open his students’ eyes to 
Aotearoa’s history, the significance and place of 
the Treaty of Waitangi, and Māori culture. 

His passion for the topic has been responsible 
for igniting similar passions in his students. 

Many of his students have named Dr Carpenter 
as the most influential lecturer of their university 
career, as well as their favourite. 

He is a supportive lecturer and will often go out 
of his way to help, whether it be academically or 
emotionally. 

He has shown he is very empathetic to Māori 
students when they experience difficulties 
around being away from home and whānau, and 
is known to support them with their course work.  

Lincoln University is delighted to present the 
2019 Ngāti Moki Trophy for Māori Leadership to 
Dr Lloyd Carpenter.
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